
From: Soots, Jeffrey A. <Jeffrey.Soots@va.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
CC: 'Broome, Darryl'dbroome@aging.sc.gov

Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
'Wolf, Anne'awolf@aging.sc.gov
howard.metcalf@admin.sc.govhoward.metcalf@admin.sc.gov
Foreman, StanleyStanley.Foreman@admin.sc.gov
Omura, DavidDavid.Omura@va.gov

Date: 12/1/2017 5:01:23 PM
Subject: RE: Veteran Directed Home and Community Based Services Program

Attachments: Scanned from a Xerox Multifunction Printer.pdf

Ms. McNicoll,
  Please see attached response to the Lt. Gov’s office concerns regarding the transition of the Veteran Directed 
Home and Community Based Service Program.
 
If you have any additional questions, please let us know.
 
Thanks, Jeff
 
V/r,
Jeff Soots
Medical Center Associate Director
William Jennings Bryan Dorn VAMC
Columbia, SC
Office 803-695-7981
iPhone 803-312-1239
 
 
 
 

From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 4:40 PM
 
To: Omura, David <David.Omura@va.gov>
 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Veteran Directed Home and Community Based Services Program
 
Good Afternoon Director Omura,
 
Please find attached a letter from our office regarding the Veteran Directed Home and Community Based Services 
Program. There is a hardcopy following in the mail.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll, Esq.
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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